Langham Partnership Prayer Points – October 2025 -March 2026

Langham Preaching – in blue Langham Literature – in red Langham Scholars – in green International – in black

October 2025

- 13th-18th Langham International Leadership Team and International Council will be meeting. Please pray for these very strategic meetings and that good conversations can be had over Zoom.
- 20th- 25th Riad and Chris Wright will be travelling to South Korea with David and Joy Kim to meet with some key Christians there. The desire is to set up a new National Member there.
- Two Facilitator Workshops will take place in Manila and Bukidnon in the Philippines this month. The need for trained Facilitators increases as the demand for seminars increases. Pray that these facilitators will be inspired by the training that they receive and will feel equipped to serve others in this capacity.
- In September we welcomed Dáni Bozsóki to the Langham Preaching team. Dáni has taken on the role of Personal Assistant to our Europe and Caribbean Director, Andy Oatridge. Please pray that Dáni will soon settle into his new role and establish strong relationships with his Continental Leadership Team.
- The Catalogues for the 2025/2026 Library Grant Programme are currently in production (one in English and one in French). Pray that all the various elements will come together in a timely way and that there will be no unnecessary delays.
- October marks the 1st year anniversary of the launch of Onesimas Theoloical Publishing in Ethiopia. Give
 thanks for an outstanding year of hard work, progress and real encouragements. This 19th October sees a
 public thanksgiving service and launch of 4 new titles. Pray for increasing public awareness for Onesimas
 and for ongoing blessing through the books being published.
- We give thanks for Dr. Fred Gale, for Malcolm and Liz McGregor, and Mardochee Nadoumngar and the
 impact that they have had on numerous Langham Scholars over many years in their Scholar Care
 Coordinator roles. We pray God's blessing on the next chapter of their lives, as they all stepped down from
 their Langham roles at the end of June 2025.

November 2025

- 21st- 27th November -Riad Kassis will be attending the Society of Biblical Literature and American Academy of Religious conference in Boston and a Langham reception for Langham scholars and friends.
- In Cairo, Egypt, the first ever Facilitator Workshop will take place in the MENA region. A very exciting time
 for Langham Preaching and the development of the work in this key region! Facilitators will attend from Asia
 to provide the training for around 10 local facilitators. Please pray that this training will help to continue the
 growth of the work and enable more seminars to be offered in different parts of the country.
- In Accra, Ghana, the African Preaching Movement Coordinators and Ushirika Coordinators will meet
 together for a Consultation. Key representatives will attend for a time of fellowship, learning and strategic
 planning for the continent. Pray for safety in travel, for successful visa applications where necessary and for
 those who will facilitate and lead sessions.
- Please pray for the publishing team as they meet as a team in Boston and hold their first advisory council
 meeting, spend time in fellowship and business meetings, and attend Evangelical Theological Society
 Annual meeting 18th-20th November and Society of Biblical Literature Annual meeting 22nd- 25th November,
 in Boston, USA.
- Pray for evangelical publishers in countries where Christian publishing is not permitted or is extremely
 difficult. Creative methods are needed and huge dedication. Pray for safety, protection and productivity. And
 pray that the Lord will speak into countless hearts despite the worst restrictions that the world's rulers can
 design.
- Please pray for the new members of the Scholars Team who have started this year Dr. Eliane Mensah, Scholar Care Coordinator for Francophone Africa; Dr. Reuben Aspden, Scholar Care Coordinator for UK and Western Europe; and Dr. Chee-Chiew Lee, Postdoctoral Projects Lead.
- Remember the Scholars Team as they meet in Nairobi, Kenya, for their annual team meeting from 9-14
 November 2025. Pray for safety in travelling, as well as wisdom and discernment in all the discussions that
 will take place during the week.
- Drs Lina Toth, Parush Parushev and Siegfried Ngubane will be visiting several theological institutions in Kenya and Ethiopia. Pray for fruitful meetings and further relationship building.

December 2025

 This month the Europe and Caribbean team will meet in Guyana for their annual Continental Leadership Team meeting. This is the first time that they will meet in the Caribbean and it provides the opportunity to understand the work in this region better and meet local leaders alongside their strategic planning. Please pray for fruitful discussion and outcomes.

- Pray for our Preaching Movement Coordinators around the world who look after our 121 preaching
 movements in 102 countries. They are working alongside their national committees to lead the work in
 seven key areas leadership, finance, preaching clubs, facilitators, diversity, impact and resources.
- Pray for the Regional Commissioning Editors Liz Mburu, Yacouba Sanon, Rico Villanueva, Hani Hanna and Roman Soloviy. Pray for their work in finding authors to meet the needs of their regions.
- Pray for the Portuguese publishing ministry Editora Quitanda which was launched in 2020 and has already
 made remarkable contributions to the resources available by African authors for the various African
 countries where Portuguese is the main language. Currently based primarily in Brazil, the coming 12
 months (throughout 2026) will be critical to Quitanda's establishment in Angola. Pray for the resilience,
 perseverance, people and connections that will be needed.
- Pray for scholars and graduates who often have church responsibilities, in addition to their academic duties.
 Advent and Christmas are often very busy times for those involved in church work.
- Pray for the Arab Theological Forum, being hosted by the Middle East and North Africa Association for Theological Education and supported by Langham. Several Langham scholars and graduates will attend and present at this important regional gathering.

January 2026

- Pray for our Continental Directors who oversee the staff teams in Latin America, Europe, the Caribbean,
 Africa, Asia and the South Pacific. Pray for wisdom and strength as they lead disparate teams around the
 world from diverse backgrounds and cultures.
- Pray for the work of Langham Preaching Connect. Each continental team has members involved who are working together with other continents to provide resources to help people to teach and train. Pray for those in the teams that are committed to training facilitators who in turn can train others.
- For the evangelical publishers around the world, it is a month of reviewing and planning. Pray that they may be encouraged to persevere in what can be a difficult and wearying job. Pray for the energy and creativity in making Biblical truths public through writing and publishing.
- Scholars studying with the International Baptist Theological Study Centre in the Netherlands will be attending their annual research colloquium at the end of January 2026. Pray for them as they present research papers and meet with their Supervisors.
- Pray for scholars returning to academic loads after the Christmas holiday. Some will have travelled home
 and now be returning to campus, and others may have missed celebrating the holiday with family due to the
 location of their studies. Pray that they will enter the new semester with renewed energy and excitement
 about their academic work.
- Reviewing of scholarship applications and initial shortlisting of candidates begins. Please pray for wisdom and discernment for those involved at this stage.

February 2026

- 5th 9th February Riad will be attending the Re-Forma meeting in Nairobi. Re-Forma provides recognised benchmarks for informal and conformal biblically-based ministry.
- As our teams seek to increase the number of Preaching Clubs in the various movements around the world, pray for those who are leading and coordinating the clubs. Pray that they will be encouraged in all that is being learned and the relationships that are being developed
- A significant project that has been worked on over the last year is a written resource for our learning outcome area of 'Confident in Conviction'. Over 40 articles from around the world have been written and received. Please pray for the final editing and printing of this much needed resource.
- The 2025/2026 Library Grant season is now underway. Pray for all the logistics involved in sending books to around 700 colleges. Pray that the books will all arrive at their destination without too much delay in the shipping process. Pray for the new distribution manager Roshi as he enters his first library grant season.
- Pray for the Editorial Committee Meeting and Training for History of Asian Christian Leaders meeting this
 month. Please pray for Rico, Joanna and Joy Faraz as they work with their team towards developing this
 one-volume book.
- Dr. Lina Toth and a Scholar Care Coordinator are hoping to visit Hong Kong, Taiwan, and Singapore, to
 meet with various institutions and spend time with Langham graduates there. Please pray for fruitful
 meetings and further relationship building.

March 2026

- This month sees the annual gathering of our Langham Preaching Global Leadership Team in Colombo, Sri Lanka. Please pray for a time when relationships are deepened and our working together increases.
- The need for more resources in heart languages continues to increase. Pray for authors and translators to be encouraged in their skills so that our participants can fully access resources which enable them to learn and train others in the most effective way possible.
- Please pray for the ACTEA General Assembly 2026 taking place from the 4th until the 12th March in Ethiopia and the release of the revised African Bible Commentary

- Pray for the Majority World Writers for the believers, preachers and students in their languages. Pray for deep insight into the local issues and worldview and how scripture speaks into these.
- Pray for preparations that are in process for Scholar Gatherings to be held in Spring/Summer 2026 around the world.
- Langham International Selection Committee will have their first review meeting. We have some new
 committee members, so please pray for a smooth transition for them onto the committee. Please pray for
 the whole committee as they review and discuss the potential new Langham scholars.